Tracx Marlow

From: David Scammell

Sent: 26 April 2021 14:31

To: Tracy Marlow

Subject: Re: 21/00431/FUL - 3 Wilberforce Way

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Good Afternoon Tracy

Very many thanks for your email and | am pleased to formally confirm the following:

1) The proposed accommodation is to be ancillary to the existing single family dwelling .

2) There will be no encroachment onto the neighbouring property through the overhanging roof etc.

Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me and | am hoping the information given in
this email will now allow you to validate the application.

Kind regards
David Scammell
Agent

Sent from my iPad

On 26 Apr 2021, at 12:33, Tracy Marlow <Tracy.Marlow@bracknell-forest.gov.uk> wrote:

Good Afternoon,
| am writing with regards to the above application, please can you confirm that the proposed
accommodation is to be ancillary to the existing dwelling and that there will be no encroachment

onto the neighbouring property through overhanging roof etc.

| will not be able to validate your application until | am in receipt of the above information.

Kind Regards
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This e-mail will be read by employees of the Council and all personal information will be dealt with in accordance with the
General Data Protection Regulation May 2018 and subsequent data protection laws. The views expressed in this e-mail are
those of the individual and not necessarily the views or opinions of Bracknell Forest Council.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to
which they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the system manager. Email:
mail.administrator@bracknell-forest.gov.uk

This footnote also confirms that this e-mail has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. Although the Council
has taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free we advise that in keeping with good ICT
practice the recipients should confirm this for themselves.
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